
 

 

Strategic Leadership Forum 

25th November, 2013 

Bournemouth’s Community Vision 2026 

1. Introduction 

The Strategic Leadership Forum agreed at its first meeting on 12th December 2012 
that part of its role would be to oversee the updating of the Community 
Plan/Sustainable Community Strategy.  Bournemouth 2026 Trust was asked to 
commission a workshop early in 2013 to begin the updating process and to bring it 
back to Strategic Leadership Forum after the plan had been discussed at the Trust’s 
AGM.  It was suggested at the June meeting that the SCS could be used as the 
basis for a joined up approach to measuring Social Value.  This meeting is the first 
opportunity following the Trust’s AGM to present the updated Sustainable 
Community Strategy which is entitled Bournemouth’s Community Vision 2026. 

2. Consultation and involvement 

The Trust arranged and facilitated a total of 5 workshops at Bournemouth Learning 
Centre in Ensbury Park, Wellspring Centre in Boscombe and Kinson Community 
Centre, consulting on the priority areas for Bournemouth’s Community Vision.  Many 
organisations and individuals participated in these events which laid the foundation 
for the updated strategy.  In addition, a first draft of Bournemouth’s Community 
Vision was discussed during group work at the Trusts AGM in September, and a 6 
week online consultation was launched through a web survey.  Since then the draft 
has been shared with the Police & Crime Commissioners office, a number of Council 
officers and directors, the Bournemouth Chamber of Trade & Commerce and Dorset 
Clinical Commissioning Group for comments and input.  

Links were made with key strategic documents eg Health & Wellbeing Strategy, the 
Bournemouth Local Plan: Core Strategy, Bournemouth Housing Strategy, the NHS 
Dorset Clinical Commissioning Group strategy 2013-18 and many other strategies 
and research documents were used as sources of evidence for the Vision document. 

3. Next steps 

Following discussion at the Strategic Leadership Forum the draft Vision will be 
submitted to Bournemouth Council to be put through its processes.  It is intended 
that the document will be eventually adopted by Bournemouth Council before 
publication next year. 

Whilst this is in process, it is intended to commission a local artist and writer to 
produce a poster version which will be a summarised version of the Vision, produced 

 



imaginatively and in a more user friendly format.  The complete document will only 
be produced in low numbers in hard copy but will be available on-line as a resource. 

It is intended to launch the agreed vision at a Bournemouth 2026 Trust event early in 
2014. 

 

4. Recommendation 

The Strategic Leadership Forum is asked to endorse Bournemouth’s Community 
Vision and recommend it to the Council. 

 

Tina Thompson 

tina.thompson@bournemouth2026.org.uk 

tel. 01202 392053 

 

 

 


